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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We have scheduled one-on-one meetings with John Hancock representatives for March 13th. . I encourage our 

members to take advantage of this opportunity to review your accounts and get some tips from the people who 

know. We have also scheduled an informational meeting for that evening – 6:30pm- 7:30pm. This should 

answer some questions and clarify some concerns you may have. 

 

I would also like to give you a heads up on the 4th District IBEW Health Fund Dependent Eligibility 

Verification and Form. It is required to complete this form and include the requested documentation. If you do 

not complete this form and submit the documentation, your dependents could lose their insurance coverage. 

This form will be coming in the mail to you soon. 

 

Work is still slow. We are hopeful that work will be picking up soon. 
 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


